
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
COLLECTING BOOKS 
 
At the end of term, your child would normally bring home the books that they have worked in during 
the year. If your child is in school, then this will still happen. However, if your child is currently not in 
school, then we would like to give you the chance to collect your child’s books. There will be a text link 
to follow to access the booking form. Please complete the on-line booking form to confirm if you are 
intending to collect your child’s books. The books will only be available for collection if this form has 
been completed.  
 
Please complete the booking form (click here) by Thursday 16th July .   
The collection dates and times for each year groups are as follows: 

 

Class Date Time Slot Collection Point 

Morris  
Mr Eggleston 

Tuesday 21st July 8:45 am – 9:00 am Rear car park 

O’Keefe  
Mrs Ross/Steel 

Wednesday 22nd July 9:15 am – 9: 35 am Main entrance gate 

Riley  
Miss Wheeldon 

Wednesday 22nd July 9:40 am – 10:00 am Main entrance gate 

Banksy 
Mr Emsley 

Wednesday 22nd July 10:05 am – 10:25 am Main entrance gate 

Monet 
Mr Raven/Mrs 
Taylor 

Wednesday 22nd July 10:30 am – 10:50 am Main entrance gate 

Hockney 
Mrs Kilburn 

Wednesday 22nd July 10:55 am – 11:15 am Main entrance gate 

Himid 
Miss May 

Wednesday 22nd July 11:20 am – 11:40 am Main entrance gate 

Goldsworthy 
Mrs Harris 

Wednesday 22nd July 11: 45 am – 12 noon Main entrance gate 

 

RETURN ANY LIBRARY BOOKS OR READING BOOKS 
 

We would really appreciate it if you could return any library or 
reading books that you may have at home. There will be boxes 

outside of school on the morning of Wednesday 22nd July for you to 
pop any books in. This will give us the chance to sort these books out 

and get them back into our library and classrooms ready for 
September. 

Bonington Drive, Arnold, 
Nottingham 

NG5 7EX 
Tele: 0115 8408068 
Fax:  0115 8408708 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex 

Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk 

https://bit.ly/3gNkFTI

